
Dear All, 

Please find below a message on behalf of Prof. Maurizio Ferrari, IFCC 
President and of Prof. Khosrow Adeli, IFCC President Elect, regarding the new 
dates for the IFCC WorldLab Congress Seoul, as follows: 

 New Dates for the IFCC WorldLab Congress in Seoul – 
January 6-10, 2021 

 

On behalf of the IFCC Executive Board, we are delighted to 
inform you that the WorldLab Congress in Seoul has been 
rescheduled to January 6-10, 2021. The new dates were 
chosen based on the recommendation of the local 
organizing committee as well as congress and hotel space 
availability. Suitable space was not available during fall of 
2020. 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming all our invited 
speakers, registered delegates, and exhibitors to this 
rescheduled conference in the beautiful city of Seoul. We 
also apologize for any inconvenience caused by 
rescheduling the conference and hope to see all of you at 
this important international event to celebrate the end of 
the COVID-19 epidemic! 

 

The Organising Secretariat MZ Congressi will be 
contacting all parties involved (Speakers, Sponsors & 
Exhibitors, Delegates, Poster Presenters, and others) with 
further information. 

 

 Kind regards, 

 

Professor Maurizio Ferrari, IFCC President 

Professor Khosrow Adeli, IFCC President-Elect 


